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A big thank you to Reverend Jones from King’s
church for leading our Harvest assemblies on

Thursday...

...and a HUGE thank you for all the generous
donations we received from the Whitefield family.
These donations are going to the Salvation Army
and Penwortham Food Bank and will make a real

difference in people’s lives in the next few weeks

Newsletter 11.10.24
Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the latest edition of The Whitefield Post, where we celebrate achievements of
our wonderful pupils and share up coming dates and information with you.

It was lovely to invite potential parents into school today for our open day. The Year Six
children did a wonderful job of showcasing our school and received lots of positive
feedback. All our children spoke confidently and enthusiastically about life at Whitefield
and enjoyed a great morning...

 

HARVEST CELEBRATION 

South Ribble Sports Development team are
coming into school to deliver Handball

sessions for all children in school.

On Wednesday 16th October, this will be for
RKG, RKH, 1NH, 3CG, 3NH, 4SM and 4BR. Can

all these children come in their PE kits on
these days.

On Wednesday 30th October, this will be for
1SF, 2JK, 5SS, 5JW, 6VK and 6LN.

PARENTS’ EVENING
REMINDER

Parents’ evening is on Tuesday
15th and Thursday 17th

October. Please go to your
child’s year group doors upon

arrival.
One classroom will be a waiting
room and the other will be for

the meetings.



                                                          

                                                         

                                                                       

                                                                       

                                                                       

HOUSE POINT WINNERS
ARE...

WYREWYREWYRE

A big well done to our Merit
Winners this week...

 
RKG - Rose D
RKH - Finn T

1SF - Imogen B
1HN - Zachary S 

2JK - Sidney H and Olivia M
2HW - Hattie T

3CG - Eva T
3NH - Isla H and Ayaan M

4SM - Minnie A and Hattie B
4BR - Emika G 

5SS - Charlie B and Sam C
5JW - Eesa A and Sara B

6LN - Tia G
6VK - Evan M and Georgia R

CELEBRATIONSCELEBRATIONS

Well done to Sebastian Robinson
from 4SM. Last weekend, he was

awarded the Most Improved
Player of 2024 for Preston Junior
Cricket Club's under 10s team!

This season, he played in his first
cricket matches after joining the

club at the age of 6. Not only
that but the Preston U10's also

won the league...
We are so proud of you

Sebastian.

This weeks Golden welly
winners are Millie and Mya. They

worked together using
constructions, fallen leaves,

twigs and popcorn to create a
nest for birds and fairies. They

left it overnight and it had
mysteriously dismantled!

Millie and Mya think that the
mischievous fairies were

responsible...

If you have a celebration from outside of school that you would
love to share, please email 

newsletter@whitefield-pri.lancs.sch.uk

Please include name, year group and a brief description of the
event. Feel free to include a photo too!

On Sunday 6th October, five
boys from 5SS played their
first basketball game of the

season for Preston Basketball
under 11's team.

It is wonderful to see
Whitefield children working

together outside of school and
all playing for the same team!
Mr Roberts will have to look

into whether there is a school
basketball competition this

year!



https://www.whitefield-pri.lancs.sch.uk/

admin@whitefield-pri.lancs.sch.uk

For enquiries please contact us

NOTICESNOTICES

                                                                            

Homework
This week, your child will be coming

home with a code for numbots in
Year 1 and 2 and learning by

questions (LBQ) in Year 3,4,5 and 6.
Children have been taught in class

how to use both of these.
YOUR LBQ CODE IS THE SAME CODE
AS LAST WEEK AND WILL BE USED

ALL YEAR.
for LBQ, simply scan the QR CODE

and begin your learning!
All children have one week to

complete their homework. Children
should work on homework for 30

minutes and do as much as they can
in that time.

                                                          

DIARY DATESDIARY DATES

Parent’s evening - Tuesday 15th and
Thursday 17th October

South Ribble Handball session - Wednesday
16th October

End of half term - Friday 18th October

                                                      

NSPCC Speak Out Stay Safe
(see letter sent on parents app)

We are taking part in the NSPCC
programme Speak Out Stay Safe.
On Monday 14th October, we are

going to deliver the virtual
assembly to our classes and some
volunteers will be visiting school

and delivering workshops to year 2,
5 & 6 on Wednesday 30th October

                                                                       

The BBC 500 word challenge is
still open for entries!

It is the biggest writing
competition for children in the UK

and is a great opportunity to
showcase your writing talent!
If you wish to enter, visit the

following site:
https://www.bbc.co.uk/500wordscompetition/

submissions-fe/index.html#/profile



EUXTON VILLA FOOTBALL
CLUB 

PAN DISABILITY FOOTBALL 

Blast off with Comets 

Comets provides a safe space for disabled children to play
football, belong and just be themselves, allowing them to use
their imagination to take them to a world where the
possibilities are endless! 

Email the club to express an interest: 

hello@euxtonvillafc.com 

Comets is a recreational,
pan-disability football
programme for disabled
boys between 5 and 11.
Pan-disability is the largest
format of disability
football, which sees
players with a broad range
of impairments and health
conditions play together. 


